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Science Formative Assessment, Volume 1 2015-09-09

formative assessment informs the design of learning opportunities that take
students from their existing ideas of science to the scientific ideas and
practices that support conceptual understanding science formative assessment
shows k 12 educators how to weave formative assessment into daily instruction
discover 75 assessment techniques linked to the next generation science
standards and give classroom practices a boost with descriptions of how each
technique promotes learning charts linking core concepts at each grade level to
scientific practices implementation guidance such as required materials and
student grouping modifications for different learning styles ideas for adapting
techniques to other content areas

Science Formative Assessment, Volume 2 2014-10-16

deepen scientific understanding with formative assessment only by really
knowing what your students are thinking can you design learning opportunities
that deepen content mastery and meet their individual needs in this highly
engaging resource internationally respected expert page keeley shares 50 new
techniques to pinpoint student understanding before during and after
instruction in addition to promoting best practices in the classroom the
techniques shared here support learning and link instruction to the next
generation science standards these flexible assessments can be used with any
science curriculum along with practical strategies for use throughout the
instruction cycle considerations for implementation and suggestions for
modification an explanation of how each technique promotes learning

Mathematics Formative Assessment, Volume 2 2016-12-08

everything you need to promote mathematical thinking and learning good math
teachers have a robust repertoire of strategies to move students learning
forward this new volume from award winning author page keeley and mathematics
expert cheryl rose tobey helps you improve student outcomes with 50 all new
formative assessment classroom techniques facts that are embedded throughout a
cycle of instruction descriptions of how the facts promote learning and inform
teaching including illustrative examples support the inextricable link between
instruction and learning useful across disciplines keeley and tobey s
purposeful assessment techniques help k 12 math teachers promote conceptual
understanding link techniques to core ideas and practices modify instruction
for diverse learners seamlessly embed formative assessment throughout the
stages of instruction focus on learning targets and feedback instead of a one
size fits all approach you can build a bridge between your students initial
ideas and correct mathematical thinking with this one of a kind resource

Mathematics Formative Assessment, Volume 2 2016-12-08

this one of a kind resource helps you build a bridge between your students
initial ideas and correct mathematical thinking includes an annotated reference
guide

Science Formative Assessment, Volume 2 2014-10-16

deepen scientific understanding with formative assessment only by really
knowing what your students are thinking can you design learning opportunities
that deepen content mastery and meet their individual needs in this highly
engaging resource internationally respected expert page keeley shares 50 new
techniques to pinpoint student understanding before during and after
instruction in addition to promoting best practices in the classroom the
techniques shared here support learning and link instruction to the next
generation science standards these flexible assessments can be used with any
science curriculum along with practical strategies for use throughout the
instruction cycle considerations for implementation and suggestions for
modification an explanation of how each technique promotes learning

Mathematics Formative Assessment, Volume 1 2011-09-15

transform your mathematics instruction with this rich collection of formative
assessment techniques award winning author page keeley and mathematics expert
cheryl rose tobey apply the successful format of keeley s best selling science
formative assessment to mathematics they provide 75 formative assessment
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strategies and show teachers how to use them to inform instructional planning
and better meet the needs of all students research shows that formative
assessment has the power to significantly improve learning and its many
benefits include stimulation of metacognitive thinking increased student
engagement insights into student thinking development of a discourse community

Mathematics Formative Assessment 2011-09-15

there is a substantive body of research that indicates formative assessment can
significantly improve student learning yet this same research shows that the
features of formative assessment that impact student achievement are sadly
missing from many classrooms black et al 2003 this book provides teachers with
guidance and suggestions for using formative assessment to improve teaching and
learning in the mathematics classroom and identifies and describes practical
techniques teachers can use to build a rich repertoire of formative assessment
strategies the acronym fact is used to label the techniques included in this
book fact stands for formative assessment classroom technique through the
varied use of facts explicitly tied to a purpose for gathering information
about or promoting students thinking and learning teachers can focus on what
works best for learning and design or modify lessons to fit the needs of the
students

Handbook of Formative Assessment 2010-04-02

formative assessment has recently become a focus of renewed research as state
and federal policy makers realize that summative assessments have reached a
point of diminishing returns as a tool for increasing student achievement
consequently supporters of large scale testing programs are now beginning to
consider the potential of formative assessments to improve student achievement
the mission of this handbook is to comprehensively profile this burgeoning
field of study written by leading international scholars and practitioners each
chapter includes a discussion of key issues that dominate formative assessment
policy and practice today as well as those that are likely to affect research
and practice in the coming years key features include comprehensive nineteen
chapters cover all aspects of formative assessment including classroom
assessment large scale applications technological applications applications for
special needs students k 12 and post secondary applications psychometric
considerations case studies and discussion of alternative assessment formats
such as portfolios and performance assessments integrative thoughtful attention
is given to the integration of large scale and classroom assessments practical
provides practical guidance on how to conduct formative assessments that
generate credible information to guide instruction global provides perspectives
from leading international scholars and practitioners whose expertise spans
diverse settings student populations and educational systems accessible style
although grounded in the latest research the book s style and tone has been
carefully crafted to make it accessible to both the textbook and professional
markets it will also be a critical reference book for researchers in teacher
preparation educational administration and educational policy studies

Formative Assessment and Science Education 2001

formative assessment and science education documents the findings of a research
project which investigated the ways in which teachers and students used
formative assessment to improve the teaching and learning of science in some
new zealand classrooms the research documented in this book used the definition
of formative assessment as the process used by teachers and students to
recognise and respond to students learning in order to enhance that learning
during the learning the book contains one detailed case study from the research
as well as cameos of instances of formative assessment the book also contains
two summaries of the research findings a model developed to describe the
process of formative assessment used by the teachers and students involved in
the research and a summary of the characteristics of formative assessment the
findings are also theorised with respect to sociocultural and discursive views
of learning this research will be of interest to graduate students and
researchers as well as teacher educators curriculum developers and assessment
specialists

Making Formative Assessment Work: Effective Practice
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In The Primary Classroom 2004-04-01

this volume explains and exemplifies formative assessment in practice drawing
on incidents and case studies from primary classrooms it describes and analyses
how teachers use formative assessment to promote learning

Formative Assessments and Teacher Professional
Learning 2017-10-02

how can formative assessment be used as a means to support teacher professional
learning this book presents several studies from different countries on
approaches to formative assessment of teachers both before they start working
and during their careers these approaches draw on insights from studies into
effective teacher professional development together the chapters in this book
provide an overview of the various ways in which formative assessment may be
used to support teacher professional learning and shed light on choices that
can be made in designing such assessments the studies illustrate how teachers
may perceive formative assessment methods how their learning processes might
unfold during formative assessment processes and which struggles they may have
to deal with during the process the book furthermore addresses questions
concerning the impact of formative assessments on teacher learning as such this
volume provides theoretical as well as practical prospects as well as
challenging ideas for how formative assessment may move further towards being
an effective means for supporting teacher learning this book was originally
published as a special issue of teachers and teaching theory and practice

Embedded Formative Assessment 2011-11-01

formative assessment plays an important role in increasing teacher quality and
student learning when it s viewed as a process rather than a tool emphasizing
the instructional side of formative assessment this book explores in depth the
use of classroom questioning learning intentions and success criteria feedback
collaborative and cooperative learning and self regulated learning to engineer
effective learning environments for students

Classroom Assessment and the National Science
Education Standards 2001-08-12

the national science education standards address not only what students should
learn about science but also how their learning should be assessed how do we
know what they know this accompanying volume to the standards focuses on a key
kind of assessment the evaluation that occurs regularly in the classroom by the
teacher and his or her students as interacting participants as students conduct
experiments for example the teacher circulates around the room and asks
individuals about their findings using the feedback to adjust lessons plans and
take other actions to boost learning focusing on the teacher as the primary
player in assessment the book offers assessment guidelines and explores how
they can be adapted to the individual classroom it features examples
definitions illustrative vignettes and practical suggestions to help teachers
obtain the greatest benefit from this daily evaluation and tailoring process
the volume discusses how classroom assessment differs from conventional testing
and grading and how it fits into the larger comprehensive assessment system

Assessment for Learning: Meeting the Challenge of
Implementation 2016-08-15

this book provides new perspectives on assessment for learning afl on the
challenges encountered in its implementation and on the diverse ways of meeting
these challenges it brings together contributions from authors working in a
wide range of educational contexts australia canada england germany new zealand
norway israel philippines scotland spain sweden switzerland the united states
it reflects the issues innovations and critical reflections that are emerging
in an expanding international network of researchers professional development
providers and policy makers all of whom work closely with classroom teachers
and school leaders to improve the assessment of student learning the concept of
assessment for learning initially formulated in 1999 by the assessment reform
group in the united kingdom has inspired new ways of conceiving and practicing
classroom assessment in education systems around the world this book examines
assessment for learning in a broad perspective which includes diverse
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approaches to formative assessment some emphasizing teacher intervention others
student involvement in assessment as well as some forms of summative assessment
designed to support student learning the focus is on assessment in k 12
classrooms and on the continuing professional learning of teachers and school
leaders working with these classrooms readers of this volume will encounter
well documented accounts of afl implementation across a large spectrum of
conditions in different countries and thereby acquire better understanding of
the challenges that emerge in the transition from theory and policy to
classroom practice they will also discover a wealth of ideas for implementing
assessment for learning in an effective and sustainable manner the chapters are
grouped in three parts 1 assessment policy enactment in education systems 2
professional development and collaborative learning about assessment 3
assessment culture and the co regulation of learning an introduction to each
part provides an overview and presents the suggestions and recommendations
formulated in the chapters

Uncovering Student Ideas in Science: Another 25
formative assessment probes 2005

v 1 physical science assessment probes life earth and space science assessment
probes

Uncovering Student Ideas in Science: 25 more
formative assessment probes 2007

the popular features from volume 1 are all here the field tested probes are
short easy to administer and ready to reproduce teacher materials explain
science content and suggest grade appropriate ways to present information but
volume 2 covers more life science and earth and space science probes volume 2
also suggests ways to embed the probes throughout your instruction not just
when starting a unit or topic

Uncovering Student Ideas in Life Science, Volume 1
2016-06-06

winner of the distinguished achievement award from association of educational
publishers author page keeley continues to provide k 12 teachers with her
highly usable and popular formula for uncovering and addressing the
preconceptions that students bring to the classroom the formative assessment
probe in this first book devoted exclusively to life science in her uncovering
student ideas in science series in this volume keeley addresses the topics of
life and its diversity structure and function life processes and needs of
living things ecosystems and change reproduction life cycles and heredity and
human biology using the probes as diagnostic tools that identify and analyze
students preconceptions teachers can easily move students from where they are
in their current thinking to where they need to be to achieve scientific
understanding at the same time use of the probes deepens the teacher s
understanding of the subject matter suggests instructional implications and
expands assessment literacy using the student learning data gained through the
probes to inform teaching and learning is what makes the probes formative each
probe is supported by extensive teacher notes which provide background
information on the purpose of the probes related concepts explanations of the
life science ideas being taught related ideas in the national science standards
research on typical student misconceptions in life science and suggestions for
instruction and assessment

Handbook of Formative Assessment 2010-04-02

the handbook of formative assessment comprehensively profiles this burgeoning
field of study written by leading international scholars and practitioners each
chapter discusses key issues in formative assessment policy and practice

Handbook of Human and Social Conditions in Assessment
2016-06-23

the handbook of human and social conditions in assessment is the first book to
explore assessment issues and opportunities occurring due to the real world of
human cultural historical and societal influences upon assessment practices
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policies and statistical modeling with chapters written by experts in the field
this book engages with numerous forms of assessment from classroom level
formative assessment practices to national accountability and international
comparative testing practices all of which are significantly influenced by
social and cultural conditions a unique and timely contribution to the field of
educational psychology the handbook of human and social conditions in
assessment is written for researchers educators and policy makers interested in
how social and human complexity affect assessment at all levels of learning
organized into four sections this volume examines assessment in relation to
teachers students classroom conditions and cultural factors each section is
comprised of a series of chapters followed by a discussant chapter that
synthesizes key ideas and offers directions for future research taken together
the chapters in this volume demonstrate that teachers test creators and policy
makers must account for the human and social conditions that shape assessment
if they are to implement successful assessment practices which accomplish their
intended outcomes

New Frontiers in Formative Assessment 2011

new frontiers in formative assessment blazes the trail for educators interested
in assessment as learning and formative assessment in the classroom the authors
draw research from a number of classroom environments to show why this process
is successful

Uncovering Student Ideas in Science: 25 new formative
assessment probes 2009

wouldn t it be helpful to know what your students ideas are about a science
concept before launching into a new lesson or unit uncovering student ideas in
science volume 4 offers 25 more formative assessment probes to help reveal
students preconceptions of fundamental concepts in science bringing the total
to 100 probes for the popular series by author page keeley teachers of grades k
12 will find short probes with grade band specifics that provide easy to follow
suggestions for addressing students ideas by promoting learning through
conceptual change instruction volume 4 adds to the probes in physical life and
earth and space science with a new category called unifying principles also
covered is a discussion on balancing formative assessment with summative
assessment

Useful Assessment and Evaluation in Language
Education 2018-03-01

the specific and varied ways in which assessment and evaluation can impact
learning and teaching have become an important language education research
concern particularly as educators are increasingly called on to implement these
processes for improvement accountability or curricular development purposes
useful assessment and evaluation in language education showcases contemporary
research that explores innovative uses of assessment and evaluation in a
variety of educational contexts divided into three parts this volume first
examines theoretical considerations and practical implementations of assessment
conducted for the purpose of enhancing and developing language learning part 2
addresses novel assessment development and implementation projects such as the
formative use of task based assessments technology mediated language
performance assessment validation of educational placement tests for immigrant
learners and the use of assessment to help identify neurolinguistic correlates
of proficiency the final section of the book highlights examples of argument
based approaches to assessment and evaluation validation extending this
critical framework to quality assurance efforts in new domains adding to
research on traditional and conventional uses of testing and evaluation in
language education this volume captures innovative trends in assessment and
evaluation practice that explicitly aim to better inform and enhance language
teaching and learning

Formative Classroom Assessment 2007-07-26

this authoritative volume presents a state of the art review of formative
assessment in the classroom world renowned experts examine what is currently
known about formative assessment and its application to teaching the book
balances theory and research with practical applications that will work with
today s high stakes accountability testing use this single resource to keep
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abreast of a topic that is critical to raising student achievement in the k 12
classroom implement formative assessment in the science mathematics english and
social studies classroom to motivate student effort and achievement understand
how large scale testing policies and procedures militate against the effective
use of formative assessment conduct future research on formative assessment to
enhance its positive influence on meaningful student learning

Uncovering Student Ideas in Physical Science, Volume
1 2010

this is a must have book if you re going to tackle the challenging concepts of
force and motion in your classroom

Using Formative Assessment to Drive Mathematics
Instruction in Grades 3-5 2014-06-11

provide targeted mathematics instruction for every child these books combine
formative assessment with practical activities to differentiate the elementary
classroom the formative assessments include student work samples at varying
levels the authors illustrate the distinction between a traditional assessment
and an enhanced assessment describe specific differentiated activities so each
student may consistently receive instruction geared to specific need provide
teachers with questions to assess to determine what each child understands
about the math concept show how to move students to higher level mathematics
thinking and to apply math concepts include extension activities to offer
challenging work for children who have achieved skill mastery level each
activity states a goal the materials needed a description of the activity as
well as specific questions to ask students the assessments and activities are
aligned with the common core state standards for mathematics and the
expectations described by the national council of teachers of mathematics this
resource will help teachers principals and curriculum directors identify
students levels of understanding about mathematics and provide concrete
resources for remediation instruction and enrichment these books are also an
excellent resource for use during workshops and in class observations

Learning Oriented Assessment 2016-05-19

this volume outlines the general principles of learning oriented assessment loa
placing it in the context of european language learning policy the authors pose
three key questions central to loa what is learning what is to be learned and
what is to be assessed it focuses on the use of evidence and how it can be
collected and used to feed back into learning overviews large scale assessment
as practised by cambridge english and learning oriented classroom assessment
practices and concludes with a look at implementing loa in practice with fresh
insights into the role of assessment in supporting learning this volume will be
of considerable interest to assessment practitioners teachers and academics
educational policy makers and examination board personnel

Developing Formative Assessment in STEM Classrooms
2024-06-03

developing formative assessment in stem classrooms this book drawn from the
practical experience of the european assess inquiry in science technology and
mathematics education assist me project aims to support researchers teacher
educators and teachers in navigating the complex nature of formative assessment
it delves into how formative assessment methods may adapt different features
within stem classroom practices and how formative and summative assessment
could be coordinated the book illustrates how ideas about inquiry and
assessment are played out in the classroom revealing both how the pedagogical
approach fits with the assessment choices made and the support that teachers
need to engage with these changes it informs and presents some of the
challenges related to the uptake and development of inquiry learning in stem
classrooms the chapters in this volume address three questions taken together
they explore how national educational systems can foster and build the systemic
support measures and tools that teachers need to integrate into their classroom
practices that fit alongside or within their summative assessment practices the
chapters included in this book were originally published in the international
journal of science education
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Handbook of Formative Assessment in the Disciplines
2019-05-14

the handbook of formative assessment in the disciplines meaningfully addresses
current developments in the field offering a unique and timely focus on domain
dependency building from an updated definition of formative assessment the book
covers the integration of measurement principles into practice the
operationalization of formative assessment within specific domains beyond
generic strategies evolving research directions including student involvement
and self regulation and new approaches to the challenges of incorporating
formative assessment training into pre service and in service educator training
as supporters of large scale testing programs increasingly consider the
potential of formative assessments to improve teaching and learning this
handbook advances the subject through novel frameworks intersections of theory
research and practice and attention to discernible disciplines written for
instructors graduate students researchers and policymakers each chapter
provides expert perspectives on the procedures and evaluations that enable
teachers to adapt teaching and learning in process toward student achievement

Formative Assessment for Secondary Science Teachers
2009-06-17

research has shown that when teachers use formative assessments effectively
they have a clearer understanding of what students know and are better able to
design instruction that meets learners needs this practical guide shows
teachers how to create and implement formative assessments in their middle and
high school science classrooms grounded in extensive and solid research this
guide covers all science content areas physics physical science life science
biology earth and space science and chemistry as well as five types of
formative assessments big idea questions concept maps evidence to explanation
predict observe explain and multiple choice teachers will find additional
support in richly detailed concrete examples of the five types of assessments
in depth guidelines for implementing the assessments brief case studies with
transcript excerpts that demonstrate how teachers have used formative
assessments easy to use templates to help analyze lessons in current units and
identify places for inserting formative assessments with this easy to use hands
on guide any teacher can learn how to use formative assessment strategies to
improve student achievement in science publisher s website

Snapshots of Reality 2014

snapshots of reality is a practical book for instructional librarians the
chapters in this volume assume that classroom based assessment does not have to
take away from invaluable instruction time nor does it have to be some
overwhelmingly complicated task formative assessments are bite sized
assessments that help the librarian get a snapshot of the students level of
understanding in relation to the learning target s these mini assessments are
usually learning tools themselves and can be assessed quickly enough that the
librarian can adjust his or her teaching on the spot to meet the immediate
needs of their learners this very practical book explores the adaptation of
formative assessment theory into something that works for the library one shot
and more advanced instructor librarian collaborations it also includes 48 fast
formative assessment snapshot technique ideas and a guided planning template to
help librarians seamlessly bring formative assessment into the library
classroom this book is appropriate for all types of academic libraries school
libraries with strong information literacy programs and library and information
school collections

The Future of Assessment 2017-09-25

text this volume stems from the 2003 educational testing service invitational
conference that convened leading scholars and practitioners from education
psychology economics statistics and public policy to discuss the important
topic of measurement and accountability the chapters cover all significant
aspects of the current accountability scene with careful but not exclusive
attention to the no child left behind act written by nationally recognized
scholars with a mandate to write in a non technical style this volume will
appeal to anyone seriously interested in school reform and the educational
accountability movement
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Mathematics Formative Assessment, Volume 1 2011-09-15

transform your mathematics instruction with this rich collection of formative
assessment techniques award winning author page keeley and mathematics expert
cheryl rose tobey apply the successful format of keeley s best selling science
formative assessment to mathematics they provide 75 formative assessment
strategies and show teachers how to use them to inform instructional planning
and better meet the needs of all students research shows that formative
assessment has the power to significantly improve learning and its many
benefits include stimulation of metacognitive thinking increased student
engagement insights into student thinking development of a discourse community
the authors also provide important guidance with each technique including usage
tips and caveats implementation examples and suggested modifications with
practical strategies that are relevant for all grades and topic areas
mathematics formative assessment provides the tools to transform teaching and
learning in your classroom

Uncovering Student Ideas in Science 2021-03

volume 1 this is the newest book in the bestselling uncovering student ideas in
science series like the first edition of volume 1 this book helps pinpoint what
your students know or think they know so you can monitor their learning and
adjust your teaching accordingly loaded with classroom friendly features you
can use immediately the book includes 25 probes brief easily administered
formative assessments designed to understand your students thinking about 60
core science concepts all probes in this new edition are provided in both
spanish and english the detailed teacher notes that accompany each probe have
been updated to include current research summaries connections to a framework
for k 12 science education and the next generation science standards new
instructional suggestions and related nsta resources these teacher materials
also explain science content present developmental considerations and suggest
instructional approaches for elementary middle and high school students other
books may discuss students general misconceptions about scientific ideas only
this one provides single reproducible sheets you can use to determine students
thinking about for example moon phases conservation of matter reflection
chemical change and cells all probes have been field tested with hundreds of
students across multiple grade levels so they re proven effective for helping
your students reveal reexamine and further develop their understanding of
science concepts

Mathematics Formative Assessment 2010

formative assessment allows teachers to identify and close gaps in student
understanding and move learning forward this research based book helps
educators develop the knowledge and skills necessary to successfully implement
formative assessment in the classroom margaret heritage walks readers through
every step of the process and offers specific examples to illustrate the
implementation of formative assessment across a range of subject areas and
grade levels this book explains how to clearly articulate learning progressions
learning goals and success criteria select strategies for assessment and
provide quality feedback engage students in self assessment and self management
create a classroom environment that values feedback as part of the learning
process with guidance for school administrators who want to promote schoolwide
implementation formative assessment helps educators effectively target their
teaching and improve learning for all students

Formative Assessment 2023-09-25

based on a solid theoretical basis of assessment as learning and updated
empirical evidences this timely book significantly expands the existing scope
of assessment as learning typically developed in western contexts this edited
volume updates theoretical and empirical advances in assessment as learning in
complex learning processes brought together by an international panel of
authors the contributors provide a wide range of practical ways to harness the
power of assessment as learning to make it work more effectively not only in
the classroom but also across other achievement related situations e g
examinations learning processes before and after classes assessment as learning
provides a deep contemporary insight into the field of formative assessment and
brings much needed international perspectives to complement the current western
focused research this is a valuable contribution to the discussion and provides
useful insight for researchers in education
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Assessment as Learning 2005-02-11

the term formative assessment refers to the use of frequent assessments of
student progress in order to identify learning needs and help shape teaching in
schools this publication contains case studies of good practice in the use of
formative assessment from secondary schools in canada denmark england finland
italy new zealand australia and scotland as well as international literature
reviews issues discussed include the benefits in achievement gains barriers to
systematic use policy frameworks and implications and formative assessment in
practice

Formative Assessment 2012-06-13

the capabilities and possibilities of emerging game based learning technologies
bring about a new perspective of learning and instruction this in turn
necessitates alternative ways to assess the kinds of learning that is taking
place in the virtual worlds or informal settings accordingly aligning learning
and assessment is the core for creating a favorable and effective learning
environment the edited volume will cover the current state of research
methodology assessment and technology of game based learning there will be
contributions from international distinguished researchers which will present
innovative work in the areas of educational psychology educational diagnostics
educational technology and learning sciences the edited volume will be divided
into four major parts

Assessment in Game-Based Learning 2004

this volume explains and exemplifies formative assessment in practice drawing
on incidents and case studies from primary classrooms it describes and analyses
how teachers use formative assessment to promote learning

Making Formative Assessment Work 2013-09-15

2014 winner of the distinguished achievement award from prek 12 learning group
association of american publishers what ideas do young children bring to their
science learning and how does their thinking change as they engage in science
talk find out using the 25 field tested probes in the newest volume of page
keeley s bestselling uncovering student ideas in science series the first
targeted to grades k 2 this teacher friendly book is tailored to your needs the
content is geared specifically for the primary grades with an emphasis on
simple vocabulary as well as drawing and speaking instead of writing the format
of the student pages uses minimal text and includes visual representations of
familiar objects phenomena or ideas focused on making your lessons more
effective the assessment probes engage youngsters and encourage science talk
while letting you identify students preconceptions before beginning a lesson or
monitor their progress as they develop new scientific explanations applicable
to a range of science concepts this volume offers 8 life science probes 11
physical science probes and 6 earth and space science probes that target k 2
disciplinary core ideas ready to use the book provides grade appropriate
reproducible pages for your students and detailed teacher notes for you
including clear and concise explanations relevant research suggestions for
instruction and connections to national standards uncovering student ideas in
primary science is an invaluable resource for classroom and preservice teachers
and professional development providers this age appropriate book will help you
teach more effectively by starting with students ideas and adapting instruction
to support conceptual change

Uncovering Student Ideas in Primary Science, Volume 1
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